
 

 
Municipality of the County of Kings 
June 19, 2020           
  

 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: MUNICIPAL PLAYGROUNDS OPEN 

KINGS COUNTY, NS:  The Municipality of the County of Kings wishes to advise the public that municipally 

owned playgrounds and playgrounds on municipally owned properties are now open.  

Playground users are reminded: 

 As the equipment can not be cleaned regularly please use at your own risk 

 Please follow all Provincial social distancing guidelines 

 Keep your hands clean 

 Follow cough and sneeze etiquette 

 Stay home if you're feeling sick 

 If there are multiple users, please consider coming back another time 

 

For information on Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) including social distancing, self isolation, when to get 

help and more, please visit novascotia.ca/coronavirus.  
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CONTACT 

 
Scott M. Quinn, P. Eng 
Director, Engineering & Public Works, Land and Parks  
Emergency Management Liaison (EML) 
Municipality of the County of Kings 
T: 902-690-6194 
C: 902-680-8680 
squinn@countyofkings.ca 
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